
[image: image1]



15 Angelina
Augusta, Kansas   67010
316-259-5194
STICKLER INVOLVED PEOPLE





sip@sticklers.org       MARCH 2007 NEWSLETTER













Coordinator Comment

My comments are normally my own. But, I was so moved by this that I have to share. “ I am thinking it is time to come back to the Conference. We are really going to see if we can manage it. The children are growing and there are many new questions and issues coming up. Just when I think I can put Sticklers behind us and get on with my life, I am quickly reminded that this IS my life and it is never going to sink in to the background.” Over the years, I have found smooth times and rough times with Stickler syndrome, as well as with other issues. My hope is that we all realize that some things do not go away.

Conference AID

The SIP Board is making a special effort to help persons come to our annual conference. We may have funds for airfare next year, if the resources below do not work for you. We want to work with any and all to get you to the conference. Please contact Pat if you have thought “Gee, I would go, but for the cost.” PLAN NOW to join us in 2007

 

Conference 2007

The Location for 2007 is Rochester Minnesota, July 13-15. We already have Martin Snead and Dr Pete Rose as speakers! And Dr stickler hand selected the other speakers and their topics. Mayo Clinic has

 donated our meeting place. A great hotel has been reserved and We hope to see you there. Start saving now!

New Book

SIP has been contacted by the author of a new book, about one family’s experience with Stickler syndrome. It is billed as “A touching memoir of overcoming insurmountable odds and how faith, love and family can be the glue that binds.” The title is GOD”S GIFT”, by Mario Fedele. It is $11.95 and can be ordered from www.champagnebooks.com You can read an excerpt at http://www.freewebs.com/mario5o/
2007 NEWS

Besides our great speakers and our great meeting place, we are working on a Friday CLINIC at Mayo. If you are interested in the clinic Friday, please email sip@sticklers.org and make your trip plans to be there a day early. Please include the specialists that you want to see. Also, include age, if a child is the patient. This will not be FREE, it will be billed to insurance. But, it will be the opportunity of a lifetime to see the specialists you want, all in one day! This will be on space available basis.

Conference AID

The SIP Board is making a special effort to help persons come to our annual conference. We may have funds for airfare next year, if the resources below do not work for you. We want to work with any and all to get you to the conference. Please contact Pat if you have thought “Gee, I would go, but for the cost.” PLAN NOW to join us in 2007

 

Film Premier at 2006 Conference 

We débuted the FIRST EVER Stickler syndrome video at the Omaha conference. Many scenes for the video were shot at Orlando conference last year and our speakers were interviewed. Kim and her crew used experts in Canada and England, also. Dr Stickler is in many of the clips.

Videos can now be ordered through SIP. Please send $10 (That is our cost.) for a DVD format of the first video, to SIP, 15 Angelina, Augusta KS 67010. (USA addresses only) Please consider adding a $10 donation toward the next video (for physicians). If you live in another country, please go to the website 

If you ever wished you could just do something to help people know about Stickler syndrome, now is your chance. New films will only be produced as the money is available. 

SIP is supporting Kim Barwise in her project to produce the documen-taries about Stickler syndrome. Donations can be made though SIP and are tax deductible. You can contact Kim at: k.barwise@rogers.com
A Note from Kim

“Hello there everyone. The Stickler video website is now live; www.sticklervideo.org. I hope this helps with distribution of the video and accessibility of Stickler information. 

This is one small Christmas wish accomplished. Hopefully this helps with donations as well. Thanks. Kim”

Contributions Recognized

Since the last newsletter:

Robert Engel

Also, we want to recognize a special effort of Sammy Vallier. She, with her family, put together a garage sale. She got friends to donate items and made $164. She tells us that the teens at the 2006 conference talked about ways to make money to get more kids to the next conference. So, this money, plus other contributions, will be set aside to aid teens to the 2007 conference. Please help us honor Sammy and our other kids by contacting SIP for funds to get your teen to Rochester!

SIP SCHOLARSHIP

Dr. and Mrs. Stickler donated the start-up money for a fund to provide high school seniors, who have a diagnosis of Stickler syndrome, with a four year scholarship. Applications are available on line and are due June 1 The winner is announced at the annual conference.

 

SIP News

Jan Helfer has the brochures ready to mail! This is a brochure to aid physicians to recognize and diagnose Stickler syndrome. Up to 4 brochures can be sent to you, to give to your physicians. However, we would like to keep track of the physicians you are giving the brochures to. So, please include names and addresses with your request. Jan set up a new email for brochure distribution: sipbrochure@yahoo.com 

The Miracle Next Door

Anyone who has ever been on our list server will remember Yona, our chocolate LOVING philosopher. She has been featured twice in our newsletter feature ”Meet a SIP”. She is now the author of a book chronicling the struggles with her son and Stickler syndrome. You can read about her new book and order it from www.targum.com
Stickler-TheElusive Syndrome

This book, written by Wendy Hughes, explains, in layman terms, the condition, possible medical problems, and how it can affect individuals. The approach is positive and leaves the reader with hope and skills to manage Stickler syndrome. 

Wendy’s book is available for 

$28.50 payable to Stickler Involved People. The cost includes exchange to British pounds, shipping and handling. Send requests to: Stickler Involved People, 15 Angelina, Augusta, KS 67010

 

Announcement

Anyone interested in making an appointment at the Stickler Syndrome Clinic at Mass. General Hospital should send their contact information (name, address, phone number, E-mail address and insurance information) to: 

Ruth Liberfarb, MD, PhD 
c/o Genetics and Teratology Unit, Warren 801 
Mass. General Hospital 
55 Fruit St. 
Boston, MA 02114 
or E-mail her at: rml@massmed.org. 
VOLUNTEER

If you know that you cannot get to the conference this year, you may just be the volunteer for a location for 2008. Your proposal needs to be to SIP by July 1. At this time, we have possibilities of San Antonio, Connecticut, or Denver. We would love to go back to the west coast. SIP has a set of needs to conduct a conference. The primary requirement is to know speakers, or to have a physician friend who will assist you. Contact us at sip@sticklers.org if you want to nominate your location. A vote will be taken at the 2007 conference.

REMEMBER THIS!

When you have a choice, the best time of day to have a physician appointment: In most cases, early in the morning 
or right after lunch, before the doctor has a chance to get too far behind. 
But remember that surgeons and obstetricians, for example, may get caught up in a procedure and might not be on time even then.

Worst days are Monday and Friday. 

Video Donations

CJ Bradley

Ira and Ivy Messner
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